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May 30, 2003

Mr. Mark Charpie

ITW Automotive Refinishing

1724 Indian Wood Circle, Suite J-K
Maumee, Ohio 43537

RE:  Partial approval of the ITW DeVilbiss GFG-670 (Plus) spray gun

Dear Mr. Charpie:

The Yolo-Solano Air Quality Management District (District) has performed a compliance review
of your product with the requirements of District Rule 2.26 - Motor Vehicle And Mobile Equipment
Coating Operations and obtained conditional written approval (copy enclosed) from the U.S.
Environmental Protection Agency (2PA). Since Rule 2.26, Section 302.3 requires any alternate
coating application method to demonstrate a transfer efficiency of 65% or greater, the District can
only grant a partial approval of the ITW DeVilbiss GFG-670 (Plus) at this time.

This partial approval will allow the ITW DeVilbiss GFG-670 (Plus) to be used to apply the primer
and clear coatings only to large targets, granted that the conditions listed on EPA’s conditional
approval have been met. Per your report’s findings, the ITW DeVilbiss GFG-670 (Plus) is not
approved for applying basecoat to any large target or the application of a primer, base or clear coat
to a small target.

Please contact Rene Toledo at (530) 757-3679 with any questions you may have.
Sincerely,

i

aul Andrew Hensleigh
Supervising Air Quality Engineer
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